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COUNCIL MEETING – 24 JULY 2019 
ITEM 9 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ray Godwin for 
response by the Leader of the Council:- 
  
“SBC recently borrowed £30 million pound for development of Town Centres of the 
borough. At present £7.5 million of this money has already been used to purchase 
Wellington Square in Stockton High Street on top of the tens of millions already put 
into other schemes in Stockton Centre.  
 
Can the Leader of the Council give reassurances to the ratepayers of Thornaby that 
before any more of this £30 million is spent within Stockton High Street a 
proportionate amount of this £30 million is ring fenced to spend in Thornaby Centre?”  
 


